
Newsletter dated 31st March 2023 
 

Hi All, 
 
I am now nearing the end of my month as March Lady Captain, and I want to take this opportunity to 
apologise for the dampness in the air during this month!!!!  
 
I would like to wish Gill Foster (Lady Captain for April) Happy, Dry, Sunny Tuesdays and hope she enjoys 
her month. 
 
Reminders: - 

 We still require more ladies for the Bill Game match against the Senior men on Friday April 
14th. Please sign up if you can. 

 Friendly matches start in April with the first on Monday, away at Aldenham for which a team 
has already been put together. If you are interested in future fixtures, signup sheets will be 
on the notice board. The next three dates for your diary are: - 

27th April home v Redbourn 
4th May away v Mill Green 
1st June home v Whipsnade 

 
Unfortunately, we lost our Pearson Match last Thursday against Knebworth, but I’m delighted to 
report that we won our match against Harpenden yesterday, well played Ladies. 
 
Next week’s competition is the Club & Coronation Foursomes. The sign-up sheet is on the notice board 
in the ladies’ locker room.  Please note that you will need to pay an extra £2 if you want to enter the 
Coronation 4somes as well as the club competition. 
 
Results for the Phyl Tearle Tuesday 28th March 
 
1st  Sarah Topping   - 6   £6 
2nd  Sheila Brocket   -10   £4 
 
Due to the weather only 7 players entered the Phyl Tearle; luckily this was enough for us to run the 
Trophy Competition over the two days. Well played Sarah and Sheila for battling the tough conditions. 
 
Wishing you all a very Happy Easter  ֤֧֦֥֩֨ Ann 
 
Key Dates for 2023 
Spring Meeting     9th May 
Ladies Medal ’22 Finals  30th May (list of Qualifiers on board in Ladies C/Rooms) 
Summer Meeting  13th June 
Ladies Jubilee   27th June At home against Hammonds End 
Ladies Invitation Day    4th July 
Autumn Meeting  12th September 
Club AGM   30th November    
Sadie Facer & Christmas Meal   5th December 
Ladies AGM   12th December 


